
 

 

Senior Dept. has been busy this week, with a Stadium Tour of AFC 

Bournemouth as part of our link programme with them and visiting QE 

School for several productions of ‘Grease’ 

 

Following an unannounced ‘drop in’ 

Inspection , I am delighted to say our kitchen has 

been rated a ‘5’ the highest possible food hygiene 

rating. 

Well done to Sharon, Jane and all the team. 

I’ve been asked to mention a ‘relaxed performance’  (suitable for those 

with additional needs) of ‘Where’s My Igloo Gone?’ - tak-

ing place at Mountjoy School, Beaminster on Tues 13th 

Feb at 2pm (Half term).  Tickets are available online from 

www.artsreach.co.uk   £6,   £5 (under 18) and £20 per fami-

ly. 

Kids @ Beaucroft Holiday Club 

Spaces left for Monkey Madness in Christchurch Tuesday 13th Feb 6-8pm. 

£8 for each Beaucroft child or sibling—please contact Mandy Guy if you are 

interested—m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk  

Disability Cricket & Inclusive Football 

Inclusive Football  Mondays 4.15—5.15pm 

Disability Cricket Fridays 5—6pm 

Please contact Andrew Sill for more details 

andrewsill@pfpleisure.org   - Ferndown Leisure Centre 01202 877468 

                                            —————————- 

Community Sports Trust  3rd March, 14th April, 28th April, 12th May, 26th May 

Saturday Soccer Club—The Bourne Academy—1pm– 2.30pm £2 

Impairment Specific Sessions for children aged 5—18  

Further info:- Hannah Powis—hannah.powis@afcb.co.uk  or 07393 462166 
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Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th Feb 

Finish  for half term 

Tuesday 20th March - 

Parent Consultations 

Thursday 29th March      

Finish for Easter 

 

Free Circus Tickets 

For Beaucroft         

Families 

25th May at 7pm 

Stanpit, Christchurch 

Please contact Tracey  

Robertson in Post 16 

if you would like tick-

ets, and how many.  

We will try and ac-

commodate as many 

requests as possible.  

The lucky families will 

receive the tickets 

when they are deliv-

ered to school in May 


